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          Friday 24th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

Nativities / Advent Presentations 
 
Arrangements for our nativities and presentations are as follows: 
 
The FS2, Y1 and Y2 nativities will take place in church on Monday 11th December at 1.30 pm and 5.30 
pm.  
 
For the 5.30 pm nativity, we are asking children to return to school at 4.45 pm via the main gates into 
classrooms.   
 
Children who are at an after-school club can come straight back to school after their club. They can bring 
a snack on that day to eat after the club.  
 
After the nativity, children will be brought back to school and can be collected from the schoolyard as is 
usual at the end of the day.  
 
The KS2 (Y3, Y4, Y5, Y6) Advent Presentation will take place in church on Monday 18th December at 5.30 
pm.  
 
Please can children return to school at 5 pm via the main gates into classrooms.  
 
After the presentation, children will be brought back to school and can be collected from the schoolyard 
as is usual at the end of the day.  
 
A reminder that there will be no photography allowed during the nativities and presentations. This is a 
safeguarding issue for some of our children and we ask that all in the audience respect this. Please share 
this message with other family members who may attend. We will take photos of children in their 
costumes and will share them with parents.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Ms. L Tuplin 
Headteacher 
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